
 
Centrose Awarded Federal Grant to Fight Renal Cancer  

 

MADISON, WI. May 15, 2014 - Centrose, a biotechnology company focused on the development and 
commercialization of new medicines that selectively target diseased tissues only, today announced that 
the National Cancer Institute (NCI) has awarded Centrose a Small Business Innovative Research Grant 
entitle “A Novel Antibody Drug Conjugate (ADC) for Metastatic Renal Cancer Treatment”.  This grant will 
pay Centrose to investigate the activity of EDC1 on renal cancers from patients.  

There is clear need for new therapies for renal cell carcinoma.  This cancer types is the most prevalent 
type of kidney cancer and is on the rise. This year alone, there will over 65,000 new cases and over 
13,000 deaths in the United States.  

EDC1 is a new type of ADC that fights cancer using a mechanism that redirects Src family kinases, 
extremely important targets that have yet to be safely exploited in the clinic. In addition, EDC1 also 
knocks out hypoxia inducible factors (HIF-1 and HIF-2), key targets in fighting renal cancer.  

“The continued commitment of the NIH and NCI towards our EDC drug program is helping us accelerate 
the development of safe and effective therapeutic agents for cancer,” said Dr. James Prudent president 
and chief executive officer for Centrose. “Renal cancer was another top disease on our EDC1 treatment 
list, so we greatly welcome the financial support to pursue it”. 

About Centrose: 

Centrose exploits nature’s chemistry and biology to specifically redirect unwanted growth in cancer 
cells. For example, our scientists discovered that human monoclonal antibodies can deliver potent 
hormones exclusively to diseased cells. It is well known that many hormones were evolved to modulate 
cell growth but are either produced at insufficient levels or at levels that disrupt normal growth. By 
attaching hormones to antibodies, Centrose has shown that high levels can be safely administered to 
cancer cells. Other Centrose drugs target global protein synthesis within diseased cells, making drug 
resistance extremely difficult. 

At Centrose, growth is driven by a commitment to find completely new ways to unlock the full potential 
of biology and chemistry. We maximize our potential by discovering, developing, and delivering the 
most advanced human therapeutics. Our initial drug pipeline features entirely novel treatment 
modalities aimed at hard-to-treat diseases.  
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